L EEEEE—————

Subject: FW: Over development at Blackwater bay

From: Chris BessellBrowne

Sent: Wednesday, 24 August 2022 3:35 PM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Over development at Blackwater bay

Could you please direct my email to the appropriate person regarding over development at the Blackwater Bay snd
fish market site.

| am writing to express concern over the height of towers and size of buildings proposed for this development.
I’'m a Pyrmont resident and am aware of the heights of residential buildings in Jackson’s Landing-18 floors.

45 or 36 floors for the proposed residential tower is outrageous and out of scale for this site and will dominate the
area and add significant shadowing

Please amend building proposals go be in line with Pyrmont residential standards.
Regards
Chris Bessell Browne

Sent from my iPhone





